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WILSON

500 mL

PRE-MIXED, READY-TO-SPRAY

HOUSE AND GARDEN
BUG KILLER

CONTAINS AN ORGANIC INSECTICIDE.
CONTROLS INSECTS INDOORS AND

OUTDOORS NATURALLY & EFFECTIVELY

REG. NO. 13692      P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: PYRETHRINS  0.1%,
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE  1.0%

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.,
DUNDAS, ONTARIO L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: 

SPACE SPRAYING:  For control of flies, fruit flies, gnats,
mosquitoes, wasps, hornets, food and flour moths.  Close doors
and windows.  Apply with sprayer adjusted to deliver a fine mist. 
Directly spray upwards and uniformly throughout entire area. 
Ventilate rooms 15 minutes after treatment.

SURFACE SPRAYING:  To control cockroaches, ants, silverfish,
spiders, crickets, clovermites, grain and flour beetles or
weevils.  Adjust sprayer to deliver a coarse, wet spray.  Apply
into cracks and crevices, around appliances, behind shelves and
drawers and other hiding places.  In case of infested foods in
cabinets, dispose of the infested materials.  Remove all contents
and clean thoroughly.  Spray interior surfaces of empty cabinets



thoroughly.  After spray has dried, cover shelves with paper or
otherwise protect foods from direct contact with sprayed
surfaces.  Repeat treatment if reinfestation occurs.  For ants,
spray trails, nests and points of entry.  All sprayed surfaces
should be thoroughly wetted.

GARDEN PESTS ON FLOWERS AND ORNAMENTALS:  To control aphids, flea
beetles, leafhoppers, white flies, spider mites, rose chafers,
tarnished plant bugs.  Apply a fine mist spray to upper and lower
leaf surfaces.  Use with caution on young plants and new growth. 
Repeat treatments weekly or as needed.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid breathing
spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes, feed or food.  Remove
pets, birds and cover aquariums, food and food utensils before
spraying.  Do not reuse container. 

FIRST AID:  If in eyes, flush with water; on skin, wash with soap
and water.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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